Manheim Twp. H.S. BULLETIN # 89 Friday, January 22, 2016

TODAY WE WILL FOLLOW THE MID-TERM SCHEDULE.

Monday, January 25, 2016, we will start the day with a 5-minute Primetime to hand out 2" semester student schedules. All
students should report to their Primetime at the beginning of the school day. Students will then follow their 2" semester
schedules for the remainder of the day. Administration

All student drivers: While students are not required to have a parking permit during midterms, all vehicles are required to be
parked in a valid parking space. Please note that any vehicles not parked in a valid parking space will receive a $10.00 parking
violation. You may not park along curbs, in handicapped spaces or in front of fire hydrants. Students should not be parked in any
staff lots or in any spaces with the white lightning bolt. Thank you!

The following military recruiters will be available in the Cafeteria during all lunches:
Monday, January 25th - ARMY
Thursday, January 28th - MARINES

Seniors, do you need help with the FAFSA? If so, there will be a FAFSA Completion Night on Thursday, February 11th from 5-7
PM in the Writing Center at MTHS. Financial Aid representatives will be available to assist students and families in filling out the
FAFSA. There will be two sessions, from 5:00-6:00 and 6:00-7:00. If you would like to attend one of those sessions, please email
Mrs. Ziegler with the student name, number attending and preferred session time in the message. Students must sign up in
advance as there is limited seating. Families are strongly encouraged to create their FSA ID as soon as possible in order to
electronically sign their FAFSA.

SENIORS: If your college requests a mid-year transcript, then you MUST fill out another Transcript Release Form. These forms
are available in the Guidance Office or College and Career Center. List the colleges, check the mid-year transcript box(es), and
return it to the Guidance Office. IMPORTANT: Not all colleges request mid-year transcripts. Please check the college’s application
instructions.

SPECIAL SENIOR ASSEMBLY: Jostens will visit our school for a senior assembly during 3rd period on 2/10/16 to present
information to students about ordering the required cap, gown and tassel, as well as other optional senior class items
(graduation announcements, jewelry, clothing, etc.) which may be purchased through Jostens. Seniors will receive a packet of
information at the assembly. Jostens packets will be available in the main office for our CTC students and those who are absent
that day. All seniors who wish to participate in the June 7, 2016 MTHS graduation ceremony MUST purchase a 2016 cap, gown
and tassel through Jostens. The cost of these items is $21.00 plus 6% tax ($22.26 Total). Order forms, along with payment, are
due on Wednesday, February 17, 2016 - our Jostens representative will be at school that day during all lunches to accept orders
and answer questions. Payment may be made by cash, credit card or check payable to the Josten’s rep, Walter A. Grudi. Please
note: seniors should purchase this year’s cap, gown and tassel. Due to variations in color, items from previous years should not
be worn this year. Administration

Students that took the ASVAB in November for Career Exploration will be scheduled for a review session and interpretation on
February 9th. Students should receive a pass for this review session in their first period classes at the start of the second
semester. Any students that have questions should see Mrs. Ziegler in the College and Career Center. E. Ziegler

SENIOR PRIVILEGE — URGENT INFORMATION! Senior Late Arrival and Senior Early Release privileges will be ending upon the
completion of the first semester FOR ALL SENIORS. Club Early release will remain in effect for the remainder of the year.

If you wish to have late arrival or early release for the second semester, YOU MUST REAPPLY. Applications are now available in
the main office at Mrs. Loke’s desk. Qualifying seniors will be approved based upon a student being in good academic,
disciplinary and financial standing; senior graduation project must be complete and submitted to/approved by the Guidance
Office. Administration

Attention Seniors: It is the moment you have all been waiting for-- your Senior Write-Up for the yearbook. On Moodle you will
find a course called Yearbook. The directions are self-explanatory on that site. The Senior Write-Up must be completed by Feb.

10th. See Mrs. Daveler or Mrs. Wolfe with questions or concerns. Yearbook

Sadie Hawkins Dance: Due to the impending snow forecast this weekend, the Sadie Hawkins dance has been canceled. There
are no plans to reschedule at this time. Mini-THON

-see other side-



If you are taking Fit For Life 1 or 2 (online PE) next semester, or Credit Recovery Online PE, you need to check the exam
schedule and come to one of the scheduled orientation meetings. The last available meeting to attend is scheduled for today,
Jan. 22nd at 7:30. The meeting will be held in room 176. If you cannot attend a meeting you need to personally see your
teacher. PE Department

Mr. Vertucci's Online Fit4Life PE Course will continue to hold Orientation Meetings the week of 1/25/16, during Period 1,
beginning promptly at 7:30 and after school at 2:40 in Room 057 (Lower Fitness Center). M. Vertucci

Senior Student Athletes: Do you plan on playing sports in college? Will you be participating in National Signing Day on
Wednesday, February 3, 2016? If you haven't already turned in your questionnaire, please stop by the main office and see Mrs.
Gaissert in the Athletic Department. Deadline is January 26, 2016. Athletic Dept.

TODAY’S SPORTS

SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Bowl Warwick A Dutch Lanes 3:30 2:45
SATURDAY’S SPORTS
SPORT VS A/H SITE GAME TIME E.D. BUS TIME
Witrack Kevin Dare A Penn State 10:00 6:45




